

April 29, 2022

Submitted electronically

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary Securities and Exchange Commission 100 F Street, N.E. Washington, D.C. 20549-1090

RE: Comment Letter - Withdrawal of File No. SR-MEMX-2022-02

Dear Ms. Countryman,

MEMX LLC (the "Exchange") is submitting this comment letter to inform the Securities and Exchange Commission that it hereby withdraws the above-mentioned filing. The Exchange plans to resubmit this filing on Monday, May 2, 2022.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Anders Franzon

General Counsel, MEMX